
Hoping the Summer Newsletter Finds You Well

========== It is a busy summer at the Museum with lots of visitors, the lecture series and
a Farmers Market!

Facebook Page

Farmers Market Cape Charles Museum
2024
A big shout out to Amanda Dunton for organizing and running the
new Cape Charles Museum Farmers Market, held every Saturday
from 9:00am to 12:00pm. The Museum is providing the use of our
lawn, parking area and restroom for the market. Lots of new
vendors every week. Questions about becoming a vendor or other
topics can be directed to Amanda Dunton at (757) 678-2352. The

Museum is open from 10-4 on Saturdays.

 

http://capecharlesmuseum.org
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61562099913791


Buy Tickets Online

The Nature Conservancy "Community
Based Conservation: Helping Nature
Help Us" a talk by Margaret Van Clief
September 17th, the Museum Lecture Series presents The Nature
Conservancy "Community Based Conservation: Helping Nature
Help Us" a talk by Margaret Van Clief. Seating is limited. Click on
flyer image to buy tickets online. Admission is a $5 donation which
can be purchased online or at the door. Print and Bring your receipt

to Lecture, that is your ticket. Museum Members get in Free. Become a Member today by
purchasing your membership on our website or at Lecture, starting at $20. The Museum
Shop will be open during the lecture.

Donate to Railroad
Project

Caboose steps have been completed
We are proud to share this photo showing the work on the caboose.
The steps are now completed and visitors can easily climb up and
view the caboose. Eastern Shore Signs made new decals and are
here applying them in this photo. You can even check out the
Caboose key and go inside during business hours. There are more
projects we would like to complete, so we welcome monetary
donations. Thanks for your support!

Donate Here

Letter to the Editor Barnes
Donation
I received an email reply to the July 11 news blast
regarding the wool flag from the steamer Elisha Lee
donation. Mary Pope, of Mathews, VA, shared that Capt.
Bill Forrest was her Great Uncle and that this particular
news blast touched her heart. She would like to get in
touch with Bob Barnes so I have forwarded her message
to Mr. Barnes` daughter. We are always glad to receive
feedback about the newsletters and news blasts. Thank
you all for reading and for supporting the Cape Charles
Museum. If you would like to make a donation, please
click on the flag photo to be taken to PayPal.

Click Button below to become a Museum Member. 
We appreciate you, 

Laura & the Team at Cape Charles Museum

https://capecharlesmuseum.org/shop/ols/products/the-nature-conservancy-lecture-tickets-e92013
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=6FWD36QXK3F4G
https://www.paypal.com/donate?token=3f2tdcrnyJQ_6Ds0U8hOUJCAZgXiOBpMSPE4gGYzhYpNt5tnx-m8tmisC_mr_nLahfFU6kk_r5ab80Y-


Memberships
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